
 

 

"You'll miss the best things if you keep your eyes shut." 

Dr. Seuss, I Can Read With My Eyes Shut 

1. PSA Summer Fiesta 

A great time was had by all on Thursday evening during our Summer Fiesta: games, sports, BBQ, making 

Smores, soaking teachers & assistants, candyfloss, Slushies & popcorn and much more … the rain even 

stayed away!  Thanks so much to our intrepid PSA team of parents & staff for all their hard work & thanks 

to all who came along & supported this very successful fun event.  We’ll upload more photos to our school 

website & FB page as soon as we can. 

 

2. School Office  

Thank you for your continued patience as we still need to rely on our automated telephone answering 

system more than usual, while our school secretary is off.  Remember, SeeSaw is also a great way to 

contact your child’s teacher during school hours. Thank you ☺  

 

 



 

3. Sports Day 2024 

Lots of fun races, lots of smiling faces and a few tears too (as we said goodbye to Ms McKee in her 

present role at least); the girls & boys had a great day of sports competition.  While the winners will receive 

medals, all children who participated will be awarded a lovely Sports Day certificate as a nice memento.  

Thank you to all who came & supported today’s event & especially those parents who joined in so 

enthusiastically! 

 

 

4. The Milligan Cup comes home ! 

A big congratulations to the ‘A’ football team who won the Milligan Cup yesterday. They had to beat a 

number of teams to get to the final and thankfully we scored the second goal in extra time of a closely 

fought encounter with Harding Memorial. Both the A and B teams played superbly together, each child 

giving their very best. The keeper in our ‘B’ team won the keeper of the tournament with a number of 

outstanding saves made. A big thank you to Harding Memorial Integrated Primary School, Lisnasharragh 

Primary School and St. Bernard’s Primary School for travelling to our school and for taking part in the 

tournament.  

 

5. Punctuality Matters ! 

             



 

 

6. Elections of  two new Parent Governors.  

I had hoped this would have been completed before the end of May but having to cover both school 

offices has prevented this – apologies!  We will run the process in June. 

 
 

*** IMPORTANT FUTURE DATES 

FOR YOUR DIARY / CALENDAR *** 
 
 

Wednesday 5th &   
Thursday 6th June 

School Musical: Robin & the Sherwood Hoodies 

Thursday 20th June  
 

Final Assembly & Prize Distribution 

Friday 21st June   
 

Foundation Stage (P1 & P2) Prize Morning 

Tuesday 25th June 
  

P7 final day of school (normal 3pm finish) 

Wednesday 26th June      
 

P7 Awards Evening at Mount Merrion Parish Church 

Friday 28th June              
  

Final day of school.  Uniform-free day. 12 noon finish 

 

   
 

REMEMBER – SUNSCREEN ON HOT SUNNY DAYS ! 

 

 


